
St Paul’s Music Supporters Group Report – March 2017 

AGM and General Meeting held 6th March 2017 

Thanks to Sam Grey for attending. 

New Committee Elected 

President – Karen Mellor 

Treasurer – Kay McLachlan Murphy 

Secretary – Gaye Grieve 

Correspondence Secretary – Susie James Brown 

Many thanks to new member Kay stepping in to fill the position of Treasurer and other members of 
the committee continuing to assist. 

Farewell Concert took place on 17th March with outstanding performances from Wind Ensemble and 
Big Band. Fundraising raffle raised a further $645. Funds raised have enabled us to pay for 2 tour 
shirts per student plus back pack and water bottle. We also gave each member $100 in US dollar 
cash to cover additional lunch/dinner costs not included in the tour. The remaining funds have been 
transferred to US dollars and will be used to pay for a group dinner during the tour. 

 Planning is underway for Music in the Park to be held on Sunday 28th May. The event will include 
performances by all bands, ensembles and choirs. MSG will provide a bar, bbq, cake stall, jumping 
castle and face painting. 

 

Karen Mellor 

MSG President 

Next meeting Monday 1st May 2017 

 

 

   
 
 
 

 

 

 


